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O/G    October 1st. 1902. 

 

Eldridge R. Johnson Esq. 

 Camden, J.J. 

 

Dear Johnson, 

 I am asking Mr. Clark to see you to make 

enquiries in relation to the New Duplicating Process. 

I have told hinm to ask you all about its method and 

work. Whether it has been satisfactory during the last 

month, and in general to take the advantage of your 

month’s experience and in the event of your deciding to 

continue to do the duplicating in this manner, will you 

kindly give Mr. Clark two or three days of close work 

at it under whomsoever you may see fit to put him. 

I should think, however, it would be best to absolutely 

let him enter into it at the place where you are doing 

it regularly for practical results. 

 Thanking you very much for attending to this 

matter, I beg to remain 

  Yours truly, 

 

  [William B. Owen; GBN note] 


